
Email received on Weds 21 Sept 2016 from Ross Osborn – LAF member Bucks and 
Co-ordinator of Lost Way Project

Jacqui – good morning and let me start by saying you are an absolute star for taking on 
these two unloved parishes – Dorney and Wexham.

You are also, the guinea-pig since I have written a simple step-by-step guide on how to 
research and complete this project.   I know you are a professional and this is aimed at the 
volunteer but I hope you approve and it makes sense.   Your feed-back would be much 
appreciated!   There are four papers – the last of them being a draft of which volunteer is 
working which area in the event you have any cross parish border paths / bridleways.   I’m 
still working on this and it will be updated whenever new volunteers join the fray.

One other question – does your area abut any other parts of Buckinghamshire – Marlow 
Town, Chenies, Latimer etc and do you know of anyone in these parishes whom I could 
contact?

Herewith attachments and my profound thanks!

Ross


